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12/19/60

Mr. CGil Darker

Monre Tutlisning Jo.,
Py0,Bor 3143

Durpen, H.C. 27705

Dear Gil,

3lsd to get your leitar of the 15th.

As WHITE7WASH was porbably tne mest stolen benk in history, once
i1t was printed, sn =re the covples nf COUP the most etolen me/boolk for Tre-

printing. I just de nnt have 2 copy af aither vert, sslde from the mesters,

Unfortunately, I can neitner psrt with them ner aflord to set more
coples xercxad.

1 lend toem out and don't get htoem heck.

lipwever, i dn expect some in tus nesr future. A university library
hes borrowed lart 1 fo xerox a copy for tueir cellection, for wnie m thoy are
reying me with @ xeroxed copy for me. A friend hss Part II far xeroxing. He'll
return tust as soon es s conpletes it.

You cen be sssured stout tie doeumentotion. Thers is rothing I quote
thet I do neot nave. lnt just notes, but coples, wkether documents no ons has
seen or newspaper stories. Tuis will be & mechsnicel problem with lsrt I, fnr the
apprendix muat run 150 pages, at least.

See you next month. Meny thenks. iave s good hnlidav.

Sinecsrely,

Harold veisberg



MOORE PUBLISHING COMPANY
P. 0. BOX 3143. WEST DURHAM STATION
DURHAM, NORTH CAROLINA, U.S.A. 27705

""To Light Another Candle’ - Office and Warehouse: 907 Broad Street

December 15 - 1969

Mr. Harold Weisberg
Frederick, Md.

Dear Harold:

I've been most impressed with the material you sent for shipment
to Japan. I've gone thru Oswald in New Orleans and it certainly
makes things a lot clearer,

Yes, I think we can do something with your material you spoke
about. If it is an indictment against the powers that be I am
sure it is well doccumented. I look forward to seeing the new
material,

I sent jackets only to Japan as at this time of year I wasn't
certain whether they would get there, so I held your books. As
soon as I receive an acknowledgement from the Japanese, I'11 for-
ward yours own as they (the Japanese) are certainly interested

in the subject.

I'll be in Washington January 15-16, Let's try to get together
then, I'll be in contact with Bud's friend Ken Smith to let him
know the details,

I look forward to working with you.

ezZ;;;;;ely yours,

Gil Barker
Special Projects Editor



